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I highly oppose voting in person because I am 

Elderly and it will be a hardship for me to stand in line to vote. Oregon vote by mail is 

secure and there is no reason to require in person voting —— OTHER THAN TO 

DELIBERATELY MSKE IT HARDER FOR PEOPLE TO VOTE. BAD WEATHER 

COULD MAKE IT IMPOSSIBLE FOR SOMEONE LIKE ME.  IT ALSO MAKES IT 

HARDER FOR WORKING PROPLE TO GET TO THE POLES TO VOTE. STOP 

THIS BAD BILL!  


